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ANSWER #1: The Department of Finance will amend the following under M1; 

 

 One of the three programs must have been delivered to Executives in the Federal Public 

Service and/or provincial experience 

  

QUESTION #1: For M1, we must have delivered three programs delivered within the last 

five years, and one of them must have been delivered to executives in the federal public service.  

We have considerable experience in this type of program, mainly with clients in the provincial 

public service. Would it be possible to amend this criterion so that experience with provincial 

governments can be taken into account? 

 

 

 


